
 

                                                                            

 

At the 

 

Monday 25th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Frozen Planet topic, we have linked up with the Antarctic Fire Angels. This is a 
group of female firefighters from South Wales and Mid and West Wales who will be skiing to 
the south pole in November to raise funds for the Firefighters Charity and to inspire 
children, especially the girls, to aim high and achieve their dreams. The Antarctic Fire Angels 
will be coming into school to deliver an assembly and tell us all about their expedition on 
Thursday 19th October. To support their charity, we have decided to have a dressing up day 
to welcome the team and to raise money for a fantastic charity. So, the children on the 19th 
of October are invited to come to school dressed as polar explorers, Artic or Antarctic 
animals or anything along the snowy/icy theme (so I suppose we night have a few Elsas!) 
and pay a donation of £1. For more information about the expedition and the firefighter’s 
charity please use the link.  
 
https://antarcticfireangels.co.uk/  
 
We will be tracking their progress along their journey an using this a valuable authentic 
learning experience.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

S. Martin 
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